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 Dates to Remember! 
May 1:  SLT meeting 
May 6-7: AimswebPlus spring 
benchmark test 
May 13: BES family literacy night 
May 15: SLT meeting 
4:00-5:00 pm 
May 30: Cultural day & Pow wow 

 

Attendance - April: 
2nd grade:  128 students,  

75.78% 
3rd grade:  131 students,  

80% 
Schoolwide:  259 students, 

77.92% 
 
Number of home visits: 10 
 
Classired Attendance: 74% 
Certified Attendance: 90% 

 

Book fair  
The school librarian Shawnee 
Skunkcap set up her scholastic 
book fair for families to 
purchase books. 
 

 

 

End of the Year School Focus 
The school year is coming to a close and the last month of school 
is a busy one. We have been preparing and planning for the 
upcoming May events.   
 

Instructional Coaches Report by Arlene 

Wippert and Melissa Henderson 
We have been looking deeper into the reading program that will 
be adopted in the coming school year. With the two programs of 
choice being Benchmark and Wonders. Working with the coaches 
at the lower grade levels we have been able to set up teachers 
from both grade levels to observe possible UFLI phonics program 
to support with the new adopted reading program. We see this 
will really give a good view in the eyes of the teachers and input 
to support in planning for the coming school year in new program 
implementation.  
 
As the end of the school year nears we have been continuing 
progress monitoring with PDSA’s for our reading intervention. This 
keeps the focus on the end of the year benchmark assessments. 
Helping students strive to finish strong with all the hard work put 
into literacy goal setting throughout the school year.  
 

Night of the Arts  

We held our night of the arts during parent teacher conferences. 
It’s a building wide art gallery where families walked through the 
“gallery” viewing the art of their children at BES. .Each classroom 
has been doing project based learning on a project of their choice 
throughout the year. Each teacher put their projects on display for 
April during parent teacher conferences. See pictures below. 

 

 



 

 
 

   

   

   

   



   
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

PBIS, Student of the Month by Ms. Little Plume 

Browning Elementary’s Students of the Month for 2nd and 3rd grade are the following students for April. 
These students are recognized for their hard work, dedication and attendance. All students receive a 
student of the month necklace, ribbon, and award. They get their picture taken and showcased at our 
school as well as put on the district’s Facebook page.  
 

April  Students of the Month 
 

2nd Grade: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 3rd Grade:  
 Aiden Arnold - Augare​ ​ ​ Samuel Many Guns - Spotted Eagle 
 Trayce Bull Child- Deroche​ ​ ​ Freddy Laforge- Sherman 
 Dela Hoya Reevis- Calftail ​​ ​ Clay Marso- Many Guns 
 Layla Vaile - Boggs-Layne​ ​ ​ Madison Connell- No Runner 
 Ayana Aimsback- Henderson​ ​ Loren New Breast - Connelly 
June Cleveland- McFadyean​ ​ Jillian Morales- Flamond 

    ​ Tuff Calf Boss Ribs - Stoves​​ ​ Amari Augare- Calf Boss Ribs 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Isabella Weatherwax– Aimsback  
 
 

 


	                                                                        

